
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

April 17, 2023 
 

 

 Division 14, Mr. Thurbide’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for 
helping to keep our outside areas tidy. 

 The gathering space is available at lunch today for grade 8s. 
 There is a Book Battle Team meeting in the library at lunch after the eating period. 
 The library’s big rainbow flag has gone missing and we’d love to get it back. Please let Ms. Aerts 

know if you’ve borrowed it or if you know where it might be.  
 Lambrick Park is hosting a Game Night with the Board Game Cafe on Thursday from 6-8 pm. This 

event is free for all Gordon Head and Lambrick families and staff. See the posters around our school 
or Ms. Aerts for more information. 

 There is badminton practice after school today. Please be on time to help set up. 
 Girl’s field hockey practice is after school tomorrow. 
 Track and Field will be starting next week after school. Teachers will be going through the different 

races and field events and letting you know if your scores put you in the track and field team ranges. 
UVic meets begin in May. Please stay tuned to the announcements for more details. 

 


